
Dear rnr thuaire 

As I highgate resident and frequent user if harnpstead Heath I urge you in the strongest terms to 
reject this planning application. The thought that ordinary users of the Heath and local residents 
can be subjected to such treatment by ultra net worth individuals and their architects is sickening. 
The history of this purchase of athalone house is littered the developers dishonesty towards the 
council, residents and Heath users. 

Thank you and Camden council for holding the line in auch dfficutt drcumstancea 


